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Due to the effects of the COVID-19 pandemic and government guidance, we have 
had to make some changes to the programme in order to mitigate against risks to 
health and to give you the best possible academic experience in the circumstances. 
 
There will be no changes to the course structure. 
 
Modes of teaching (online or in-person) are still under review and will be confirmed 
as soon as possible: 

 All lectures will be delivered online. 

 Supervisions and some classes and seminars will be delivered in person, 
where possible.  
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